lowa City

Music

Auxiliary Dear .
Community
Supporter,

The lowa City Music Auxiliary is an all-volunteer, parent organization dedicated to the support
and enrichment of all performance music programs - band, orchestra, choir, show choir, and jazz

band - in the lowa City Community School District.

During the 2017/18 school year, we provided $88,000 to our music programs,
including transportation, support of honor festivals, enrichment clinics, uniform cleaning and

more.

We need your help! For the 2018-2019 school year, we saw an increase in costs, especially for
transportation. This has left us with a projected financial shortfall of $30,000. Please consider
becoming a sponsor to help us close the gap. This is a great way for local businesses to help
shape our students by providing the much needed funds to keep our local music programs

vibrant.

Gold Baton $100-249 Name Recognition on our website
Platinum Baton $250-499 Name Recoghnition on our website
Maestro Circle $500-999 Small Logo Placement on our website

Impresario Circle $1000+ Large Logo Placement on our website

To participate in the lowa City Music Auxiliary Corporate Sponsorship Program, donate online or

mail in your donation by May 1st, 2019. Thank you for your consideration!

SINCERELY,
THE IOWA CITY MUSIC AUXILIARY

WWW. IOWACITYMUSICAUXILIARY.ORG
PO BOX 5462
CORALVILLE, IA 52241




